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I have two small children who struggle to wake up for school in the darkness before 

returning to standard time in the fall and in the spring right after we “spring forward.” It 

is also unhelpful in the summer when it is still light outside yet so late at night. I am 

also a lifelong insomniac and this change twice a year diminishes my productivity for 

a minimum of two weeks. For a more productive, healthier, happier society, please 

leave the clocks on standard time. Thank you for your consideration. 


